Steven Sepe

From: Rebekah Aponte <rebekahnaponte@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 10:32 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Strong Support for Bill H-5351

Dear Legislator,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351. If this bill does not pass, it will have a significant negative
impact on my ability to have access the medical care | need. | would loose my freedom to choose the provider of my
choice, and my right to be my own advocate. | will be forced to choose between losing my current medical care and my
well-being with a provider that is highly credentialed and that | trust wholeheartedly. Please consider the far-reaching
consequences for families like mine, the inevitable decline of quality care in Rhode Island and the detrimental effects of
Rhode Island’s economy and vote in favor of this critical bill. Thank you for your time and support.

Sincerely,

Rebekah LaPointe
55 South Street West Warwick RI 02893



